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Comments: E-bikes must continue to be treated as motor vehicles, not bicycles.  E-bikes must travel only where

motor vehicles are allowed.  Because of their speed and quite nature, e-bikes can travel much farther into the

back country, and startle and disturb wildlife over far greater distances.  E-bikes also conflict with nonmotorized

trail users.   The Forest Service should withdraw this proposal.


